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V i e n n a ’ s   b u d g e t   p r e s e n t a t i o n   p r o v e s   e x c e p t i o n a l   f o r   a   q u a r t e r   c e n t u r y   
r u n n i n g 

For the 25th consecutive year, the Town of Vienna has received the Government Finance 
Officers Association’s (GFOA) Distinguished Budget Presentation Award. The award recognizes 
the Town’s 2018-19 budget.

The GFOA award highlights the commitment and principles of the Town toward creating an 
effective budgeting document. The Town of Vienna is among more than 1,600 communities 
nationwide who participate in the Budget Awards Program. Each budget recognized by the 
award demonstrates excellence in a number of criteria, including as a model policy document, 
financial plan, operations guide, and communications device.
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